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January 19, 2015 
  

LF  PCN# C0130  Product Obsolete Notice 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Littelfuse Inc., as the leading provider of total circuit protection solution with global commitment to providing the 
highest quality products, would like to notify of a series of products, which due to sales inactivity, we have taken 
action to obsolete. The part number you have inquired about is included in this list of products.   
 
A pre-notification of Future Product Obsolescence was issued for these products on October 10, 2014. For the 
majority of products, a last time buy opportunity was offered through the end of 2014 and has now expired.  In the 
case of renewed sales interest, dependent upon continued material availability from our sources, your sales 
representative can request to quote the new business opportunity.   
 
The changes are effective immediately.  Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any 
additional questions.   We will be pleased to answer any questions you may have.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Pat Prince 
 

Pat Prince  
Associate Product Manager -  Commercial Vehicle Products 
pprince@littelfuse.com 
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